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Paragraph #122 Session #11 (2012)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the progress made in operationalization of the
United Nations Indigenous Peoples’ Partnership, a joint venture of the United
Nations agencies, the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights, UNDP, ILO, UNICEF and UNFPA at the regional and country levels, in
partnership with indigenous peoples, and reiterates its support to its work, firmly
believing that it is critical to the implementation of the Declaration at the country
level. The Forum also welcomes the contributions of the Governments of Denmark
and Finland to the Partnership and calls upon States Members of the United
Nations and others to support the work of the Partnership.
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